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I would like to thank the Atomic Safety licensing Board for giving the public this opportunity to speak at the hearing on 

Calvert Cliffs 3. Your honor, at this point, I would like to ask your indulgence because I believe the members of the 

public that have so far endorsed UniStar as a good neighbor with a track record of safety and has contributed to the 

community and has provided jobs is totally and irrevocably FALSE. UniStar is a new limited liability Company which is 

100% owned by the French Government through Electricite de France or EDF and as such is forbidden by US law to own 

and operate a nuclear'power plant. The fact of the matter is, regarding safety and track record, UniStar has no track 

record as described by its supporters. UniStar has been riding on the skirts and reputation of Constellation or CENG, 

which has no relationship whatsoever to UniStar/EDF other than the property location for which Unit 3 is supposed to 

be built. Furthermore, the company which UniStar/EDF has commissioned to build Calvert Cliffs 3 is AREVA, also a 

French company and under the jurisdiction of EDF, has a well-known terrible track record for non-compliance to safety 

standards and has incurred years of delay in construction with over a billion Euro in cost overruns in their Flamanville 

EPR reactor, from which Calvert Cliffs 3 reactor is patterned after. So anyone who supports UniStar/EDF in the building 

of Calvert Cliffs 3 has not read the facts of this case and therefore your honor, we respectfully request that their support 

of UniStar's licensing to build Calvert Cliffs 3 should be stricken from the official record since such support for the 

supposedly good track record of UniStar is actually for a different company (CENG) who is NOT anymore affiliated with 

UniStar. The only applicant is UniStar/EDF which has absolutely no good track record to speak of, as already explained. 

The combination of UniStar/EDF, AREVA, and a fault line in the location of a nuclear power plant at Calvert 

Cliffs, together constitute a serious risk to our environment, our safety, our economy and unworthy of the allocation of 

federal subsidies, without which, the nuclear plant could not be built. 

I urge the Atomic Safety licensing Board to please consider these facts in their consideration for the contention 

raised on the Final Environmental Statement for Calvert Cliffs. This contention is not just a matter of legal procedure 

and the provision of future jobs, as these alone will not resolve the problem at Calvert Cliffs. Your honor, our fate is in 

your hands and it is within your power to deny the license for UniStar/EDF. 




